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GOODFELLOW INSIGHTS

October 2
National Night Out, 5:30-7:30

October 2
CEL SURVERY KICK OFF 
 

October 11
Concho Pearl Block Party .

October 18
Yappy Hour 5:00-6:00

October 23
Game Night 4:00-6:00 
 

October 31
Last day to submit CEL survey! 
Halloween 

SAVE THE DATES

CEL SURVEY IS HERE! 
Beginning October 2nd, Hunt Military Communities will launch its annual CEL online survey. This critical
and anonymous survey not only allows us to truly understand your opinion about living in a Hunt home,
but also tells us how we can improve YOUR living experience. 
 
Be on the lookout and make sure to complete and submit your online survey by October 31st! 
 Your survey will be sent to your primary e-mail address. Your participation is vital to ensure we know
how you feel about all the things we do right for you, and if we have any opportunities for improvement. 
 
 

Maintenance Reminders 
Our maintenance director, Wayne, would like to thank each of you for your
patience during this busy PCS season. We are building and teaching a new
staff of maintenance technicians to assist you with all your homes needs. 
 
Please help us keep our property clean! It takes a village to maintain a
property this size. Please help us by picking up trash, toys, and after your
dog. We appreciate you! 

CEL Prizes and Events 
As an added incentive, every Hunt resident that completes the survey will be entered into a drawing

for one of these prizes:
Instant Pot, Amazon Echo, $100 Movie gift card, Movie projector, and a grand prize Nintendo Switch 
 
We will be hosting events through out October to show our appreciation for our residents! Please be
sure to mark your calendars to join us:
October 2 : National Night Out, Community Center, 5:30-7:30
October 11: Concho Pearl Block Party, 5:30- 6:30 
October 18: Yappy Hour, Community Center, 5:00-6:00
October 23: Game Night, Community Center, 4:00-6:00



HUNT HELPING HANDS 
On September 19th Goodfellow Family Housing volunteered with
the Meals for the Elderly. We got the privilege to deliver warm,
nutritious meals to the homebound elderly in San Angelo. We also
spent some time preparing emergency food kits for the upcoming
winter season. We had a wonderful day coming together as a team
to serve our community! 
 
You can help us on October 2nd at National Night Out by visiting
our Halloween bag station. We will be encouraging our residents
to decorate a Halloween themed bag that will be used to package
future meals to be delivered! 

According to AFI 34-144
Any families residing in base
housing who provide care for
other families' children on a
regular basis or for more than
10 hours a week must be
licensed by Goodfellow Air
Force Base Family Child Care
program. If you have any
questions you may contact 
Carmen Trufant 
Family Childcare Coordinator 
325-654-3239

Welcome Jerry!
We would like to introduce you to our newest
maintenance technician, Jerry. He comes to us with a
background in several years of apartment
maintenance. Make sure to welcome him as you see

him around the property!

Contact Us 
Office: 325-651-8369
 
Office Hours 
Monday- Friday 8 am- 5pm 
Closed weekends and Holidays 
 
Community Director..........................Ruby Robledo
Community Supervisor......................Kallie Quanz 
Resident Service Specialist..............John Cook 
Resident Service Specialist..............Andrea Wittenhagen 
Maintenance Director.......................Wayne McShan 
Maintenance Tech.............................Joe Padilla 
Maintenance Tech.............................Jon Ingeldow
Maintenance Tech.............................Jerry  Peacher
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